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Emerald News 
 

Last Friday in PE we have working on our overhead throws using both one and two 
hand to throw for distance and then accuracy when throwing to a partner. 

In English we have been starting our focus on creative fiction writing. This week we 
have been creating and describing our own characters, thinking about what our 
character is like as a person as well as their physical appearance. We have begun 
to create our story settings and will continue with these descriptions next week 
before planning the plot.  

In Maths we have been completing times table quizzes to check our understanding 
of the tables introduced this year. The main areas for focus needed here are 6s and 
8s so when spending time on TTRS either focus on these within jamming or use 
garage to practice all of 
the tables set. 

In Science we learnt 
about how fossils were 
made. To help us 
understand the 
process we used clay 
as the layers of 
sediment over the 
organism to create a 
dinosaur fossil. 

 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Grainger  


